From: Nathanael Stock

Sent: 31 January 2023 17:09

To: Councillor Phil Chapman

Cc: Gemma Magnuson; Paul Seckington
Subject: 21/00517/F - motocross site, A422, Wroxton

Dear Clir Chapman,

Further to our previous correspondence re the above, | write to advise that having finalised a draft final set of
conditions in consultation with the various interested parties including the applicant, Hornton PC, BBOWT, as well as
yourself, and having formally consulted on amended plans received at the end of 2022, we are now writing to the
applicant’s agent and to BBOWT to seek their comments on the draft final set of conditions.

I hope this is of assistance but Gemma, Paul Seckington or | would be happy to discuss further.

Kind regards,
Nat

Nathanael Stock BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI
Development Management Team Leader
Development Management

Communities Directorate

Cherwell District Council

Direct Line: 01295 221886
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at
http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications

Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be
found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp

Follow us:
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

My usual working hours are: Monday to Friday, 09:15 hrs to 17:15 hrs.

Planning and Development services can be contacted as follows:
Development Management - planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk;
Building Control - building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk;
Planning Policy - planning.policy@cherwell-dc.gov.uk;
Conservation - design.conservation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.




